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Ryder from somewhere outside

the cages

Felicity Ryder

July 15 2012

Comrades, friends,
I would have liked to have written earlier, but for various

circumstances I haven´t had the chance to yet. I want to send
a warm greeting and say thanks to everyone who has worried
about me andmy situation, to those who have shown solidarity
with Mario and I. In these difficult moments it means a lot to
have people standing in solidarity from near or from far, even
without ever having met me. I sent a revolutionary hug to all
of you.

I want to clarify that despite all of the lies of the Mexico City
police forces and the mass media, I was never arrested and they
never had me detained in any of their prisons. I have tried to
understand why they would have said that and spread such
false information throughout Mexico as well as Australia, but
at the end of the day, as a free person I don´t think like a police
officer, and I won´t be able to understand. If it was to try in vain
to break or manipulate Mario, to manipulate my family, or to



try to appear half competent in doing their jobs, I don´t know.
What I do know is that I am proud of being an Anarchist, and
proud to be an enemy of authority and the State.

To my brother Mario, I send him a giant hug and much
strength and health. I know that he will always maintain his
convictions strong, as well as his desire to achieve Total Lib-
eration. I will always be by your side, compañero. Remember,
always face to face with the enemy!

I also send a warm greeting to the fugitive comrades Diego
Rios and Gabriela Curilem in Chile. A warm hug to the com-
rades from the CCF and Revolutionary Struggle in Greece, to
the anarchist comrades in prison in Italy, to Braulio Duran, Lu-
ciano Pitronello, Gabriel Pombo da Silva, and to all of the anar-
chist prisoners and fugitives all over the world.

Que viva la Anarquia!
Felicity.
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